
FRODSHAM PRIMARY ACADEMY INVITE YOU
TO JOIN US ON 

THURSDAY 26TH JUNE
3.30 - 4.30

WATER RUN.

Tickets £1 - can be bought via parent pay and in cash on
the day.
Children and adults welcome.
You WILL get wet. Please bring a towel for after the event if
you wish.
Children may get changed at school for this event. Please
note, no one will be allowed into the building after the event
to get changed. 


